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PICTURE DAY IS (OMING"

WE WILL BE AT YOUR SCHOOL ON
AUGUST 11 & 18

PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSTORE TO PURCHASE YOUR SCHOOL PORTRAITS

https://vowellphotography.nhimagehost.com/highlandbluff

Parents - Vowell Photography will be taking every precaution necessary to keep your children
and our photographers safe during picture day. We will be practicing social distancing this year
which means that we will have a “CONTACTLESS” Picture Day.

No hair adjustments or clothing adjustments will be made by our staff.

We will do our best to verbally aid your child in making adjustments if needed.

We encourage you to place your orders online, but will have paper order forms as well.


https://vowellphotography.hhimagehost.com/highlandbluff

